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March 19, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Welded Tube of Canada Corp. customer, 

 
Welded Tube of Canada Corp. is committed to providing excellence in product quality, service 
and ultimate value to a diversified customer base that meet environmental regulations, including 
RoHS Directive (2002/95/EC) and RoHs 2 Directive (2011/65/EU). All tubular products 
manufactured by Welded Tube is in compliance with the RoHS Directive, which limits the content of 
lead, cadmium, mercury, hexavalent chromium, polybrominated biphenyl (PBB) and polybrominated 
diphenyl ether (PBDE) flame retardants. Welded Tube is also in compliance with RoHs 2 Directive 
(2015/863) amended in 2017 which limits the content of Bis(2-Ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP), Benzyl 
butyl phthalate (BBP), Dibutyl phthalate (DBP) and Diisobutyl phthalate (DIBP). 
 
The environmental regulations change constantly. We will try our best to keep you informed of changes 
that affect Welded Tube products by periodically updating this letter.  

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to contact me. 

We thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

Blake Roussell 
Quality, Health & Safety, Environmental Manager 
Welded Tube of Canada Corp. 
broussell@weldedtube.com 
Tel: (905) 669-1111 ext. 293 
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